IEBREWS TO LINE Up for election

Political Club Will Hold Meeting at Agen Hall Tonight.

A call has been issued to the members of the Hebrew Political club to attend a meeting to be held this evening at 8 o'clock at Agen hall, the purpose of the meeting being to discuss the political conditions and questions coming up at the coming elections coming up at the coming elec-

tion.

The club, which has but recently been reorganized has a membership in the neighborhood of a hundred and President Harry Lurye and Secretary Jacob Harris are bending all their efforts toward increasing the membership to 150 before election day, April 5.

It is the intention of the members of the club to line up the citizens of Jewish extraction in the city for one candidate, but so far they have not allowed anyone outside their ranks to know which party or candidates they favor.